Emneth Parish Council

Clerk: Kate Bennett, 3 Sayer's Crescent, Wisbech St. Mary, Cambs PE13 4AS
Telephone: 01945 410178
Email: emnethparishcouncil@hotmail.co.uk

You are hereby summoned to attend an Extraordinary Planning Meeting of Emneth Parish Council on Tuesday 15th September at 6.30pm at Emneth Central Hall, Emneth.

AGENDA FOR PLANNING MEETING

1. Planning

- 1.1. To receive apologies for absence.
- 1.2 To declare any interests in the applications on this month's agenda.
- 1.3 To receive Planning Applications

Planning app 15/01325/LB

Listed Building Application – Proposed barn conversion to dwelling including new access & erection of detached car port at 84 Church Road, Emneth

Planning app 15/01321/F

Siting of four mobile camping pods and extension to car park at 106 Elm High Road, Emneth

- 1.4 To note recent BC Planning Decisions
- 1.5 To consider the *Traffic Regulation Order* associated with *Waiting Restrictions* at the Spar Shop, Emneth to implement double yellow lines to provide clear visibility around the bend.

http://online.west-norfolk.gov.uk/online-applications

Kate Bennett $\sim 8^{th}$ September 2015



Community and Environmental

Services County Hall Martineau Lane Norwich

NR1 2SG

NCC contact number: 0344 800 8020

Textphone: 0344 800 8011

Cllr Harry Humphrey Area Manager West – FAO Karl Rands Legal Services - FAO Mrs L Page Land Charges - FAO Cally Keohane

Your Ref:

Date:

28 July 2015

My Ref:

PP2059/HP/PR-2015

Tel No.:

01603 224203

Email:

phil.reilly@norfolk.gov.uk

Dear

C14 Gaultree Square, Emneth - Waiting Restrictions, Spar Shop - Emneth

Funding is available, as part of a planning application to expand the existing Spar Shop in Gaultree Square, Emneth, to implement double yellow lines to provide clear visibility around the bend. Attached Plan PR2059-HP-001 for reference.

Before progressing with the Traffic Regulation Order associated with these proposals I wish to seek the views of representative organisations. For your convenience I enclose a reply slip and I should be pleased to receive your comments by 4th September.

I trust this is satisfactory, however should you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact me on the above telephone number.

Yours Sincerely

Phill Reilly

Project Engineer

Encl

www.norfolk.gov.uk



